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Town of Cornish 

Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes 

Monday, November 2, 2020 6:30 pm – 8:30 pm 

 

Present:  John Hammond, Scott Baker, Lyle Parry 

 

1. BOS reviewed mail, invoices and signed checks. 

2. BOS went to the Town Hall for setting up voting for Presidential Elections. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Hammond 

 

Town of Cornish 

Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes 

Friday, November 6, 2020 3:00 pm – 5:00 pm 

 

Present:  John Hammond, Scott Baker, Lyle Parry 

 

1. BOS reviewed mail and invoices. 

2. BOS responded to Denielle Neily concerning passage over the Blacksmith Shop Bridge 

with an ATV. 

3. Skip Erskine came in to report that the winter sand has been arriving.  The “09 truck is 

back from rebuilding the body, sand blasting and painting.  The good weather has 

allowed for more fall grading and road repair.  The town salt is also being delivered. 

4. The town equipment that was offered for bid has been sold.  BOS wrote up bill of sales 

for all the equipment.  F-550 sold to Ralph Demasi, Kubota Tractor sold to Charles 

Woodman and the tractor mounted blower sold to Tim Dupree. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Hammond 

 

Town of Cornish 

Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes 

Monday, November 9, 2020 6:30 pm – 8:30 pm 

 

Present:  John Hammond, Scott Baker, Lyle Parry 

 

1. BOS reviewed mail, invoices and signed checks. 

2. Skip Erskine came in to talk about a personnel issue at the Highway Department. 

3. John made a motion to approve October 2020 Selectman’s minutes.  Seconded by Lyle.  

Unanimously approved. 

4. Tim Dupree came in to get his bill of sale and pay for the tractor mounted blower. 

5. BOS had multiple complaints of town owned property being posted.  Selectmen will 

investigate the allegations. 

6. Mike Monette called to talk about the size of the dumpster for the glass at the Recycling 

Center.  Mike also discussed issues about the Sexton’s job. 
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7. Ralph Demasi came in to pay for the purchase of 2012 Ford 550. 

8. BOS signed the building permit for Ben Hawkins of Hawkins Road. 

9. BOS responded to a letter from United Construction concerning paving quote of 

Dingleton Hill and Jackson Road. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Hammond 

 

Town of Cornish 

Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes 

Friday, November 13, 2020 3:00 pm – 5:00 pm 

 

Present:  John Hammond, Scott Baker, Lyle Parry 

 

1. BOS reviewed mail and invoices. 

2. BOS researched the cost of propane if we were to switch providers.  Selectboard made a 

motion by John, seconded by Lyle to switch venders to Eastern Propane currently 

charging $1.48/gallon.  Unanimous approval. 

3. BOS went to do site visits and make a list of propane tank sizes. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Hammond 

 

Town of Cornish 

Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes 

Monday, November 16, 2020 6:30 pm – 8:30 pm 

 

Present:  John Hammond, Scott Baker, Lyle Parry 

 

1. BOS reviewed mail, invoices and signed checks. 

2. Charlie Woodman came in to get 2 septic designs stamped. 

3. BOS called Jennifer Lizotte concerning her letter about her driveway.  She called back 

and the BOS told her it was really not a Selectman’s issue. 

4. Ryan Darling called about coming to pay his taxes. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Hammond 

 

Town of Cornish 

Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes 

Monday, November 23, 2020 6:30 pm – 8:30 pm 

 

Present:  John Hammond, Scott Baker, Lyle Parry 

 

1. BOS reviewed mail, invoices and signed checks. 

2. Charlie Woodman came in to get a septic plan stamped. 
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3. Wayne McCutcheon had a septic plan to be stamped. 

4. Ryan Darling called about his tax bill. 

5. BOS cleaned the file cabinets in the office. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Hammond 

 

Town of Cornish 

Selectmen’s Meeting Minutes 

Monday, November 30, 2020 6:30 pm – 8:30 pm 

 

Present:  John Hammond, Scott Baker, Lyle Parry 

 

1. BOS reviewed mail, invoices and signed checks. 

2. Heidi Jaarsma came in to talk about the lease agreement for the Fire Dept. air packs.  She 

also spoke about having a Zoom account for the Town of Cornish.  The Planning Board 

and Conservation Commission have used Zoom. 

3. Skip Erskine came in to report the tenants on 31 School Street have been parking cars 

that are infringing on thru traffic.  If not corrected, it will be a problem plowing snow.  

The BOS will write a letter to the tenants.  The sand has all been delivered.  The Highway 

Crew has spent the last week cutting dead trees along the roads.  Skip has been cleaning 

up old equipment parked above the sand pile.  He also will start to stockpile ¾”, 1 ½” and 

3” hard pack material.  There are windows in the garage that need to be replaced, as well 

as three doors. 

4. BOS called the owner of 31 School Street and left a message asking him to address the 

parking situation of tenant vehicles. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

John Hammond 
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